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	HEATING WITHIN SCHOOL
We appreciate that some parents are concerned about lack of heating around school and windows being open and children and staff being cold.  We would like to re-assure you that each classroom has a temperature gauge in them and should the temperature drop below 16°c the heating will kick in.  Windows will however remain open to provide as much ventilation as possible.  The children who sit nearest to the windows may obviously feel the cold more than others; we therefore ask that if your child sits near to a window they wear extra layers of clothes.


	
COVID-19
Cheshire East has been added to the Covid-19 watch-list due to an increase in cases, and are now rated as being at medium risk of a local lockdown.
Please, please, please, when dropping off or collecting at school maintain social distancing from other parents – you can still have a good natter albeit from 2m apart, and wherever possible please wear a face mask.


	
SCHOOL DINNERS
School will continue to pay for lunches for those who wish to have them up until half term (Friday 23rd October).  From Wednesday next week the menu will be changing to include hot food; the change in menu means that if you have been super organised and ordered for the next few weeks you need to go back and re-order from the new menu.
Wednesday: Roast Chicken Breast or Vegetarian Sausage and Vegetable Bake (vegan) or Jacket Potato with filling.
Thursday:  Pizza, Crunchy Chicken Wrap or 
Jacket Potato with filling
Friday:  Fish Fingers, Tomato Pasta or Jacket Potato with filling.


	The full 3-week menu will be on SchoolGrid for you to make your choices, the above is just an example for next week.
Please order meals at home.  If meals have not been pre-ordered at home, then unfortunately, due to our rigorous hand-washing regime in each class, SchoolGrid will have closed down to orders and your child will not get a lunch and you will be called to bring in a packed lunch for them.
Thank you for your co-operation.

	
REGISTRATION PACKS
We still haven’t received all of the children’s Registration Packs back. It is imperative that you complete and return yours either in paper form or via e-mail.  We can then check, and where necessary update your child’s records.  This form will only need to be completed once during your child’s time here with us at Marlfields.

Thank you to everyone who has returned them either by e-mail or paper version.  
If you have been unable to either download, edit or print one, e-mail the office admin@marlfields.cheshire.sch.uk and a paper copy will be sent out to you.

	
UNIFORM ORDERS
We apologise for the delay in fulfilling some uniform orders; the company who provide our uniform are experiencing some difficulty in getting further stock.  
Please be assured that as soon as stock is delivered to school we will fill the orders and send them directly to your child’s class for them to bring home.

	




ROTARY CLUB
To celebrate November 5th, the Rotary Club is launching a 2020 Guy Fawkes Competition.  
The competition is open to all households within Congleton to make and display a Guy to display in your garden.  There will be a first prize of £50.  Photographs of the home-made Guys will be taken during the last few days of October and the winner announced shortly afterwards.
The cost of entry is £5 and the entry form with full rules are available on their website www.congletonrotary.co.uk. 



